
 

 
 

Date: March 4, 2022 

To: All BCGEU Members at HCN-Revera Lessee (Fleetwood Villa) 

Re: Bargaining Committee Election for Fleetwood 

_________________________________________________________________ 
 
The following two members have been nominated to fill the vacant position on the bargaining 
committee for Fleetwood Villa, so voting is required: 

- Tammy Edgar 
- Ruby Driedger 

 
The order of candidates’ names has been randomized for this bulletin—they will also appear in a 
random order on the ballot. 
 
Voting Information 
  
This bargaining committee vote will be conducted using secure electronic voting. Members will 
receive an email with a link to vote online and your unique voting credential on or before March 
14th. Voting will open on Monday, March 14, 2022 at 9 AM and will close on Monday, March 28, 
2022 at 5 PM. Please participate and vote. This is the only method for casting a ballot. 
 
The voting credential will be emailed to you from bcgeu.elections@bcgeu.ca. Please add this email 
address as a contact or approved sender in your email client—this will help ensure the credential is 
delivered to your inbox. 
 
Troubleshooting 
 
If you do not receive a voting credential email, please first check your email junk/spam folder and 
quarantine folder (if you have one). 
 
If you still do not have a credential after checking junk/spam and quarantine folders, this is likely 
because the BCGEU does not have your personal email address. If this is you, or if you experience 
problems casting your vote, contact the BCGEU Negotiations Department at 
negotiations.elections@bcgeu.ca, or by calling 604-291-9611, ASAP after voting opens and by no 
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later than March 21, 2022 at 5 PM. This will allow enough time for problems to be addressed before 
voting closes. Note that phone support is available only during regular BCGEU office hours. 
 
A member without a personal email address may request the assistance of a steward or fellow 
member to help set one up. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
Zoe Towle 
Staff Representative, Negotiations 
 
c.             Mahen Ramdharry, Vice-President, Component 4 
                Tim Little, Chair, Local 404 
                Thom Yachnin, Director, Component 4 
                Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
                Frank Anderson, Coordinator, Fraser Valley Area Office 
                Anthony Davies, Staff Representative, Fraser Valley Area Office 
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